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The GPISD Transportation Department Recognized at June Board Meeting 

Houston, Texas: At the June 13th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, the 
GPISD Transportation Department was recognized for being named one of the 100 Best Fleets 
in America.

The 100 Best Fleets in America award is one of the highest honors for Industry and Public 
Education Transportation Fleets across North America. The program recognizes and rewards 
peak performing fleet operations in North America.  Currently in its twenty-first year, the 
100 Best Fleets program identifies and encourages ever-increasing levels of performance 
improvement within the fleet industry.

To receive this award, the Transportation Department was evaluated in various categories 
including: Accountability, Use of Technology and Information, Collaboration, Creativity, 
Evidence of a High Trust Culture, Performance Recognition, Doing it Right the First Time, 
Efficient Turnaround, Staff Development and Resource Stewardship.

This is the fifth consecutive year the GPISD Transportation Department has received this award. 
They are also one of only four school districts in the nation to receive this award.

A certificate was presented to the Transportation Department on behalf of the Board of Trustees 
and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: Mrs. Wanda Heath Johnson, Board Trustee; Transportation Department staff; and 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 
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